Year 2

Autumn 1 Newsletter



We hope you have all had a fantastic Summer break and you are excited for all to come in this next academic year. Mrs Fielding and Miss Hughes are both looking forward to working hard with you and your parents to ensure that you make the best progress possible this year. We will be working alongside Miss Scott, Miss Crookall, Miss Cookson and Miss Hall, who are all equally excited to get to know you too.

Mrs Fielding will be teaching Birch class and Miss Hughes will be teaching Elm class.

If you would like to speak to us about any concerns, you can call the school office and we will get back to you, or you can email us directly on:

birchteacher@boundary.blackpool.sch.uk
elmteacher@boundary.blackpool.sch.uk



How you can help your child at home:

- Read at least three times a week at home, more if you can.
 Remember to sign the reading diary so we know if a book needs to be changed.
- Encourage your child to complete their weekly BLT tasks, set on Seesaw.
- Encourage them to access Spelling Shed three times a week. The children love this and it really does help them to improve their spellings.
- Help them to practise their Key Instant Recall Facts at home (KIRF's).

Important notices:

- Your child needs to bring their reading book to school each day. If the book is lost, its £5 for a replacement, but please look after these new resources.
- Wear your Always badge every day with pride to remind yourself of the Boundary Promises.
- Your weekly Boundary Learning Together work will be set on Seesaw. But remember to bring in your half -termly projects throughout the half term.
- Please have your PE kit in school everyday. It works well if a PE kit is brought
 into school and kept in your child's locker until the half term holidays.
- A full PE kit consists of pumps, a white t-shirt and black shorts. Please can all these items be named as this is an immense help if items become misplaced.